SOUTHWEST KINGS GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY
NOTICE OF HEARING ON
PROPOSED ASSESSMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Southwest Kings Groundwater
Sustainability Agency (the “GSA"), acting pursuant to Section 4, Article XIll D, of the California
Constitution and in compliance with the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act will hold a
Public Hearing at the GSA’s office at 944 Whitley Avenue, Corcoran, California, on Tuesday,
July 28, 2020 at 10:00 A.M. or as soon thereafter as practicable to consider the establishment
of the 2021 Land-Based Assessment Rate on all lands greater than 10 acres within the

boundaries of the GSA.

DATE: July 1, 2020

Deanna Jdckson, Executive Director

Southwest Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency



